
 

MOTION ON NOTICE: 

Councillor Martin will move a motion and seek a seconder for the matter shown below to facilitate 
consideration by the Council: 
 

‘That Council; 

1. Requests the Lord Mayor write to the new member for the Federal seat of Adelaide, Mr Steve Georganas to 
congratulate him on behalf of Council on his recent election and;  

2. Invites Mr Georganas as the first new member for the electorate since 2004 to formally address Council to 
outline his goals for the City of Adelaide.’ 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION COMMENT: 
 

1. If this motion is carried, the above will be actioned accordingly. 

 

- END OF REPORT –  

 

 

Invitation to Address Council 
 

ITEM 15.5   28/05/2019 

Council 

Council Member  

Councillor Martin 

2018/04180 

Public 

 

Receiving Officer:  
Mark Goldstone, Chief Executive 
Officer 

 

1

Council Meeting - Agenda - 28 May 2019 - Item 15.5 - Distributed Separately
Licensed by Copyright Agency.  You must not copy this work without permission.




